
NOTICE
STARTING MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 16

THROUGH TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24TH, THE
CONCRETE SIDEWALKS WILL BE REPLACED. 

DURING THE WEEK, THE ONLY DOOR THAT
WILL BE ACCESSIBLE TO ENTER THE BUILDING

IS AT THE LOADING DOCK. PLEASE CALL THE
CHURCH OFFICE AT (412) 828-4144 TO ENTER. 

ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 22ND, THE LOADING
DOCK DOOR WILL BE UNLOCKED FOR THE

FAITHFUL TO ENTER THE SANCTUARY.


